Candace Hamm

Subject: FW: Request for Agency Comments B82 B83 B84 Borth
Attachments: Risk_Management_Letterhead_s.59(2a)notice_Borth.pdf

From: Karen Gillan <k.gillan@greysauble.on.ca>

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2020 11:29 AM

To: Candace Hamm <CHamm@brucecounty.on.ca>; RMO Mailbox <rmo@greysauble.on.ca>

Cc: ronalddavidson@rogers.com; Borthview Farms Inc. <borthview@gmail.com>; Coreena Smith
<CJSmith@brucecounty.on.ca>

Subject: RE: Request for Agency Comments B82 B83 B84 Borth

** [CAUTION]: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Candace,
Please find attached a S.59 Screening notice regarding this application for severances.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact this office.
Regards,

Karen Gillan, B.Sc.Agr., RMO

DWSP Program Supervisor/Communications Planner and Risk Management Official
Grey Sauble Conservation/Drinking Water Source Protection

237897 Inglis Falls Road, RR4

Owen Sound, Ontario N4K 5N6

226-668-2556 mobile/text (preferred)

519-376-3076 ext. 205

k.gillan@greysauble.on.ca

k.gillan@waterprotection.ca

Please note that due to concerns regarding COVID-19, GSCA’s Administrative Office remains closed to the public and some GSCA staff will be
working remotely and may not have access to office phones. Please utilize email as the most reliable way to reach our staff at this time.

Rest assured that GSCA is committing to continuing to provide a high level of service and staff will be doing their best to ensure this.



Risk Management Office

237897 Inglis Falls Road

RR4 Owen Sound, ON N4K 5N6

Phone: 519-470-3000 Toll Free: 877-470-3001
rmo@greysauble.on.ca

Notice of Restricted Land Use
Clean Water Act —ss. 59(2)(a)

TOIATTN: Candace Hamm

. Part Lot 27, Conc. D, Twp of Carrick, Mun. of South Bruce
Location Address:

Assessment Roll #: 410501000131603

Jeff & Lesley Borth
Property Owner Name and/or

Person engaged
in Activity
(where applicable)

RLU-4105-2020-009
Notice File No. RMP File N0, 11/21

From the information noted in the completed consent application with severances, it has
been determined that neither section 57 (Prohibited Activities) nor section 58 (Regulated
Activities) applies on the above-noted property, pursuant to the Clean Water Act, 2006.

Consequently, no policies apply to the activities identified in your application, under the
approved Source Protection Plan for the Saugeen, Grey Sauble, Northern Bruce Peninsula
Source Protection Region (effective July 1, 2016). It is important to note that the severed
properties in question are captured within a WHPA-C for a municipal drinking water system
where the storage of certain chemicals (e.g. oils, paint/wood strippers and degreasers) in
quantities greater than 25 litres are considered significant drinking water threats. If storage of the
these types of chemicals are planned for the properties, please notify us so that a Risk
Management Plan can be prepared to permit storage.

If any activities or operations on this property change, please contact this office. If you have
any questions, please contact this office (519-470-3000 or toll-free 1-877-470-3001) or via email
at k.gillan@qreysauble.on.ca.
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Signature of RMO: . Date: December 16, 2020
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